ALASKA FIRE CHIEF’S ASSOCIATION
217 2™ Street, Suite 200 Juneau, Alaska 99801
(907) 586-1325 Fax (907) 463-5480

www.alaskafirechiefs.org
February 9, 2015
Representative Bob Lynn
Alaska State Capitol, #108
120 4™ Street

Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Reference: HB 56 “An Act establishing Alaska Firefighters’ Day”

Dear Representative Lynn,

On behalf of the Alaska Fire Chiefs Association I am writing you in support of HB 56 “An Act
establishing Alaska Firefighters’ Day™.

The Alaska Fire Chiefs Association appreciates your efforts to recognize the firefighters from
across the State of Alaska who serve their communities. Your sponsor statement very eloquently
describes the need for such a day to recognize the sacrifices our firefighters go through to protect
their families, friends, neighbors, communities, and the visitors to the great State of Alaska.

Sincerely,

Jeff Tucker, Fire Chief
2% Vice-President
Alaska Fire Chiefs Association



